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Crossley Hall 

Primary School 

 Thursday 27th June 2024 

Year 6 Graduation and Prom 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It is coming to that time of the year where we are preparing to send our lovely Year 6 children into the big 
wide world! It is with great pleasure that I am able to formally invite you to our Graduation Ceremony. 

The graduation ceremony will take place on Tuesday 16th July at 2pm – 2:45pm. Children must come to 
school in school uniform for this event. Bookings will need to be made on the Arbor Parent Portal for us to 
issue tickets to parents: 

• Log into your Arbor Parent Portal 

• Scroll down to ‘Clubs’ 

• Click on ‘Year 6 Graduation’ to book yourself in 

Once you booked on Arbor, you can collect your tickets from the office. Please note that one booking will 
only be limited to 2 tickets per child.   

Following the ceremony, children will go home as normal. Please note: there can be NO FILMING during 
the event due to safeguarding procedures 

They may then return to school at 3.45pm for our Prom. This will be just for the children and will be 
supervised by school staff. Children must not bring phones to the Prom. This event finishes at 4.45pm - all 
children must be collected after the Prom and cannot walk home alone. We look forward to seeing you all 
on Graduation Day. 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 

Mrs E Monnery 

Headteacher 
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